
                                                                                                                        

                               

 
 
 

                                                                                                             
 
 

                               2nd September 2020 

 

Dear parents/carers of Year 5 & 6  

 

Independent Travellers 

 

Year 5 and Year 6 children are allowed to travel home on their own. 

 

If you plan for your child to travel home independently then we need written permission. We would 

ask that this written permission slip is returned to school as soon as possible so that we can update 

our records. Only children with specific permission to travel home on their own will be allowed to 

leave school independently. This is in the interests of the safety and welfare of your children. 

 

Year 6 parents please note that even if your child travelled independently last year we still require 

written permission again this year.   

 

If you would like your child to travel home independently on the first day of school please either 

print and sign this letter or write a letter stating your child’s name and specifying that you give 

consent for him or her to travel independently.   

We will expect children to be collected from school until we receive this written consent. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Lisa Christiansen 

Head of School 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….… 

 
My child……………………………………………………………………….                    Class Name:……………….……………. 

 

Is allowed to travel independently …………. 

 

Is not allowed to travel independently………. 

 

Signed……………………………………………   Relationship to child……………………………..  Date:……………………….  

Rotherhithe Primary 
Rotherhithe New Road 
London 
SE16 2PL 
 
Tel:  0207 2371586 
Fax: 0207 2373653 
Email: office@rotherhithe.southwark.sch.uk 
 


